
Comment from Telstra about C559:2012 and G618:2004. 

 

From: Gerrand, Geoff 
Sent: Thursday, 20 February 2025 2:49 PM 
To: James Duck 
Cc: [Members of WC93] 
Subject: RE: WC93: Communications Alliance Invitation for Public Comment - 
Proposed withdrawal of ULLS Network Deployment Industry Code (C559:2012) 
and G618:2004 

 

Hi James, et al. 

 

Telstra supports the withdrawal of C559:2012 and G618:2004. 

 

The two most recent ACCC RKR, Sept 2024 and Dec 2024, both show there to 
be no ULL services in operation.  (There were 5 remaining in June 2024). 

 

We would like to convey our thanks to WC-93 for taking the time to review of 
these documents and their ongoing relevance (lack thereof), and for the 
proposal to withdraw both documents.  Thanks. 

 

Regards, Geoff. 

 

Geoffrey Gerrand.    
Principal Regulatory Advisor | Sustainability, External Affairs and Legal | 
Telstra 
 


